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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

February 12, 2021  

 

COUNTY EXECUTIVE EHLMANN PRESENTS 100-DAYS MILESTONE PROCLAMATION TO FORT ZUMWALT;  

PRAISES ALL ST. CHARLES COUNTY SCHOOLS FOR EXTRAORDINARY EFFORTS  

 

ST. CHARLES COUNTY, MO − At the St. Charles County Council meeting on Feb. 8, County 

Executive Steve Ehlmann presented Dr. Bernard DuBray, Superintendent of the Fort 

Zumwalt School District, with a proclamation congratulating the district on their 100-days 

milestone for the 2020-2021 school year. Traditionally, the 100th day of school is 

celebrated by the district’s youngest students as a way for elementary school teachers to 

celebrate the various mathematical concepts that can be taught using the number 100. 

But with the challenges presented by the pandemic, the entire Fort Zumwalt School 

District found it appropriate to celebrate. The district will reach the milestone on Feb. 16, 

2021. 

“Last summer, County Government and the Department of Public Health took the position 

that we were going to educate our school districts about the pandemic and precautions 

and leave the decision for how schools should handle opening in the fall with each school 

and their school board,” says Ehlmann. “As a former teacher, I was very, very pleased to 

see every one of them give students the chance for in-person learning. I want to thank 

and congratulate the boards and staff of all our school districts for their extraordinary 

efforts this school year.” 

In addition to recognizing the school district, the proclamation recognizes the entire 

community for playing a role in the district’s success, and that these efforts “were the 

result of a strong relationship between the schools, parents and the community.” Because 

of these combined efforts, more than 15,000 students have been at school with teachers and peers since Aug. 31, 2020, 

and another 2,500 students have been learning online with teachers. 

DuBray thanked Ehlmann and the County Council for recognizing the district and explained how staff were nervous 

when COVID-19 cases went up over the summer as the first day of class approached. “But our parents wanted their kids 

in school,” said DuBray. “Eighty percent of them wanted their kids in school. And I’m here to tell you tonight it was the 

right decision.”  

DuBray recognized all the “outstanding” school districts in St. Charles County for working together. “We hung in there 

and we did what was right because these kids need to be in school,” he said. 

(more) 

 

Dr. Bernard DuBray, 
Superintendent of the Fort 
Zumwalt School District, 
received the 100-days 
milestone proclamation for 
the 2020-2021 school year 
from St. Charles County 
Executive Steve Ehlmann on 
behalf of the district. 



Proclamation, p. 2 

All school districts in the county have worked closely and diligently with the St. Charles County Department of Public 

Health before and during the school year to prepare for and manage the pandemic. Department staff communicate 

frequently with schools to answer questions and concerns, and to follow up on positive cases and contacts. 

-end- 

 

Media Contact: Mary Enger, Communications Director, 636-949-1856, or 636-443-1008, menger@sccmo.org 

 

About St. Charles County:  

St. Charles County, Missouri, founded in 1812, is one of the fastest growing counties in Missouri. With a population of 407,056, is it 

the state’s third largest county. It is home to 17 scenic county parks encompassing nearly 4,000 acres with additional land under 

development and more in reserve for future development.  

With one of the largest economies in the state, St. Charles County is home to multinational companies including General Motors, Citi, 

MasterCard Worldwide and Boeing. It is ranked among the top 25 counties in the nation in high-tech job growth by the Progressive 

Policy Institute and consistently has the lowest unemployment rate in the Metropolitan St. Louis area.  

St. Charles County Government has more than 1,170 employees in more than 30 departments and offices who work to make the 

county an excellent place to live, work and shop. For more information, please visit sccmo.org.  
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